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Dear Weaver Families,  

It is hard to believe that we have 4 days remaining in the 24-25 school 
year! We are looking forward to our Wildcats finishing strong. 

As we wrap up this school year, we would say CONGRATULATIONS to Lori 
Rausch, 7th grade Science Teacher at WMS, on her retirement.  Mrs. 
Rausch has spent 29 years at Weaver Middle School and has almost 33 
total in education. THANK YOU, Mrs. Rausch! More importantly, thank you 
for making a difference. Your time, dedication, and commitment never goes 
unnoticed to us at WMS. We wish you the best of luck on this next chapter!  

Also, we would like to say a special THANK YOU to Kevin Hunt, Assistant 
Principal, who will be following our 8th grade students to Davidson High 
School. He will be the Graduation & Career Pathways Coach for the 
Wildcats.  While we will greatly miss him at WMS - we are beyond thankful 
for his help and hard work over these past two years at Weaver.  Without a 
doubt, he has made a difference at 4600 Avery Road.   We are fortunate to 
still have him in the #WildcatWay -- our Wildcats will continue to work 
with him in this new role at Davidson! Thank you for all you do, Mr. Hunt!  

With the final 4 days of school, please continue to emphasize to 
students about behavior and respect. After completing 170 days of 



school this year,  our students are aware of our expectations.   We  have 
high expectations for our students and high support; in addition, students 
are about to transition to the next grade level. We are looking forward to 
ending a great school year on Friday, but it is important to know that 
school discipline and consequences during this final week could result in a 
loss of privileges for the last day and remainder of the year.   

Next week, on Tuesday we will have the Choir Concert and Art Show at 
WMS. Next, we are looking forward to celebrating more of our Wildcats at 
our Honors Night Ceremony on Wednesday.  In addition, we will wrap up 
a great school year on Friday with multiple activities for our 
Wildcats, including our 8th Grade Clap-out starting with a video for 
families at 1:50 pm followed by the clap out around 2:10 pm. Please read 
the rest of today’s Weaver Wire to get all the details!   

In addition, students will be cleaning out their lockers next 
week. Also, on the last day of school, students are not permitted to 
bring a backpack; however, drawstring bags are allowed if your student 
has a need for one.  All students will also turn in their iPads on Thursday, 
May 29.  

Lastly, we have a large amount of items in our lost and found. It is 
currently out in our lunch area for students to review lost items.  They will 
be taken to be donated on Thursday.  

As you start to look at your calendars in August, please see our back-to-
school dates for 25-26 below.  We will continue to communicate dates over 
the summer.  

Thank you for all you do for WMS!  Go Cats! 

  

Katherine Hueter 

Principal  

  

Weaver Art Show 

Come to the Weaver Art Show on Tuesday, May 27th, from 5:30-7pm.  It is 
an open house and all are welcome.  Artwork is on display all over the 
school. We hope to see you there! 



  

Scholastic Honors Night – Wednesday, May 28th 

Our Scholastic Honors Night will be the evening of Wednesday, May 28th, 
6:30 pm at Davidson HS.  This award is for students who have a 3.75 or 
higher GPA for the first 3 marking periods of this school year. 

Names of the students who have earned the award this year have been 
posted by the main office and letters with more information were mailed 
home to parents/guardians earlier this month.   

Congratulations to all our students for their hard work this year! 

  

8th Grade Clap-Out – May 30th!  

Weaver will have our 8th grade clap-out, also known as the Corridor of 
Honors, on the last day of school, Friday, May 3oth.  We will have a video 
starting at 1:50 PM, followed by the clap-out around 2:10 PM.  See the 
letter for more details:  8th Grade Clap-Out Letter.   

  

Let's Celebrate Our 8th Graders! 

We will be cooking up a hot dog tailgate on the last day of school and need 
some donations to make it happen! PTO will be providing the hot dogs and 
popsicles. 
Please deliver all items to either address: 3759 Spur Ln.  (porch drop 
off) by Friday, May 23rd. Or to Weaver MS 4600 Avery Rd (attn PTO - 8th 
Grade Clap out) by Thursday May 22nd. 

Please sign up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080848ADA729A3F94-56176711-
8thgrade#/ 

  

Cash donations are also accepted at the Give Now link: 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ws7LUdGwPinQj6N4A30DJw~~/AAAAARA~/TERXvL9bVflpsB0eRHloPo25t53ujvBvYm7HQfn1wQ1qyUQhlaZroi7L6OCYPz_liyn5AYNhJh66G14GgBRtW6PCpqf8Kj9f424iHneDaeVzIG5Kj7iWX325tC0D3tfiHME6KKQ9S1GCCY8adivIU3QYGYWzjAyH9Ks_YqlXj3xaUiqCUMMU_dEEfmlhDAKu
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/PpXOKLVatJtILiIyABcdsA~~/AAAAARA~/kmvfajFhpaJ5Q_yv8ItLG_jbzH77EVGs2hI5X4s4ruCNRI4t__1d4U_czTnFcOXEvQb0AekD8Cy5jB-AMAvb0dWkzxcNx_6z3rFtUXFDLBS_9uKHYsgt26YGe-gTjxE0AQ-X2TB8En5pQAlpc4iASFVMBVVmKeNe5J9M4rhjkus_uWwlOeP_CRVSJj0NR8Aw
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/PpXOKLVatJtILiIyABcdsA~~/AAAAARA~/kmvfajFhpaJ5Q_yv8ItLG_jbzH77EVGs2hI5X4s4ruCNRI4t__1d4U_czTnFcOXEvQb0AekD8Cy5jB-AMAvb0dWkzxcNx_6z3rFtUXFDLBS_9uKHYsgt26YGe-gTjxE0AQ-X2TB8En5pQAlpc4iASFVMBVVmKeNe5J9M4rhjkus_uWwlOeP_CRVSJj0NR8Aw


https://weaver-middle-school.square.site/product/give-now-
campaign/20?cs=true& 

Important End of Year Reminders: 

No Backpacks on the Last Day of School 

Students will clean out their lockers and turn in their iPads on Thursday, 
May 29 and will not be permitted to bring a backpack on the last day of 
school.   If you student has a need for one, however, drawstring bags are 
allowed. 

Please Return Library Books to the Media Center 

All library books were due back on Friday, May 9. Students should return 
overdue books as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mrs. Fout at julie_fout@hboe.org. Thank you! 

  

Message Regarding Lost & Found Items 

Please have your student check the lost & found before the last day of 
school.  We will be donating any leftover items to a local charity, so be sure 
to remind your student to check the lost & found ASAP! 

  

Medication Notice from the School Nurse 

Per school board policy, safe delivery of medication to and from the school 
office is the responsibility of the parent or guardian. **If your child has 
medication remaining in the clinic this school year, it must be picked up in 
the office by the last day of school. Any medication left unclaimed after this 
date will be disposed of per district policy.  

If your child requires medication at school next year, this summer is a 
great time to check expiration dates on medications and ensure that all of 
the necessary paperwork is completed by the first day of 
school.  Consistent with Ohio law and school board policy, any daily, as 
needed, or emergency medications (over the counter or prescription) 
require consent forms for grades K-12. New forms are required at the 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jCAqP6pESoiSMJO0QdTCFw~~/AAAAARA~/uwUIe3_1OgBOweivikU49unNgVZnknHFL91bXLJxG8akDw5icbqAi3eyM3WkKrePRP5QlC22HF4Kz5AGwkp_RE3KcVChHlKXcwfU5OUBbb8AxthwlDj6EP42_uNvz6P9IMzy5swMa1hBHY-hxndVhihYmAdvf6nDZkYY_wmx69nU0Mq4Lq7th7Y_yMp1HpLhLree9OW7-G-2LGnIFRgt9Q~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jCAqP6pESoiSMJO0QdTCFw~~/AAAAARA~/uwUIe3_1OgBOweivikU49unNgVZnknHFL91bXLJxG8akDw5icbqAi3eyM3WkKrePRP5QlC22HF4Kz5AGwkp_RE3KcVChHlKXcwfU5OUBbb8AxthwlDj6EP42_uNvz6P9IMzy5swMa1hBHY-hxndVhihYmAdvf6nDZkYY_wmx69nU0Mq4Lq7th7Y_yMp1HpLhLree9OW7-G-2LGnIFRgt9Q~~
mailto:julie_fout@hboe.org


beginning of every school year. Consent forms can be obtained on our 
district website: https://www.hilliardschools.org/news/forms/ 

If you would like your student to bring their medication home themselves, 
please let us know.  Heide_Stoessner@hboe.org. 

  

Planning for Next Year – Save the Dates! 

WMS CAT Day Times 

Weaver CAT Day times for the 2024 – 2025 school year are scheduled 
for Tuesday, August 12th from 8-11 AM and 12-3 PM.  This is an 
opportunity for students to pick up their iPads, try out their lockers and 
walk through the building to find their classes.  (Parents are not required 
to be present for students to pick up their iPad).  More details will be 
available in August.  

  

WMS Open House & New Student Orientation  

Save the date!  Weaver will be having both our Open House and New 
Student Orientation on Wednesday, August 13th, 5-7 PM 

  

Our Open House/Meet & Greet will give students and 
parents/guardians an opportunity to visit classrooms and meet their 
teachers.  Our New Student Orientation is for our incoming 7th grade 
students and 8th grade students who are new to Weaver.  Students 
and parents/guardians are invited to attend this informative 
meeting.  Check back in August for more details!! 

  

*Please note that iPad pick up will not be available during Open 
House or New Student Orientation so please plan to also attend 
Weaver’s CAT Day.  Students unable to pick up iPads before school 
will receive their iPad on the first day of school. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4MFTbzW1r7dFKdazbvsE9g~~/AAAAARA~/ch-BR7uRNV7ue08kSwH5Kl-FNaSXdIhnTY3uGr4nExQrd6aUutMts9is0SyGSalveV3-9TD-XcPzVtiW2MOMXiTjvkQYvq3JzaGKVia9L-K0v9ZqvhfCl94DnETj8LejQYB_WcR4KDtXjP_TILxS0feKl4JgPt67ZYgVZA8rGb3qLArKTnkAAYJ93TfYcPcS274HoRxi40hzbKtX2NVd7oCcDSNqURrKtk7OfGktxW_9cmnZ94If9QMBVv04PHFTX3xGs-KUfMTl8NNoSDFteUH5UBWEcQ4ksZJhINQcUyA80HaECEQNT4MNWANAAlo2TELbwAubbX-oyG1M_GEouvO96ORGRFJruaWpmSKjToQ~
mailto:Heide_Stoessner@hboe.org


 

  

Next School Year’s 8th Grade DC Trip  

Our current 7th graders will have the opportunity to attend next year’s 
8th Grade Washington, DC Trip from October 13-16, 2025.   The three 
Hilliard Middle Schools will be traveling during the same timeframe.  

A non-refundable deposit of $150 per student was due to Prodigy 
Student Travel by, April 25, 2025, however, you may still make this 
deposit and register your student for the trip. 

Please see the links below and visit the Washington, DC Trip webpage on 
our Weaver Website for the most up-to-date information.  

Our Washington DC Coordinators are Meghan Schultz 
(Meghan_Schultz@hboe.org) and Cathy Emmons 
(Cathleen_Emmons@hboe.org). They are a great resource for any 
questions!    

Weaver MS – GDC Parent Letter 2025 

Weaver MS – GDC Trip Itinerary 2025 

Weaver MS – GDC Trip Passcode 2025   

  

8th Grade: Save the Date – Freshman Focus Camp 

Please see the attached flyer for information about Freshman Focus Camp 
at Davidson on August 11th & 12th. 

 

It’s Not Too Late to Order Your 8th Grade Class 
Picture!! 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0iI119FqjOl7S0PFGEuaYA~~/AAAAARA~/JcHQn9ezE4-S8jLGVQNIDXnIXZJ-YiWi2btf4Ie0Av0PbpZ4F0nNf3Dml8bzZFdtKI6QgYp7NfFVIzIOXDvnDu61ARSY5pexZOxgBlonuAXoYET5RaYNYJ2v0Q9tqMxe
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0iI119FqjOl7S0PFGEuaYA~~/AAAAARA~/JcHQn9ezE4-S8jLGVQNIDXnIXZJ-YiWi2btf4Ie0Av0PbpZ4F0nNf3Dml8bzZFdtKI6QgYp7NfFVIzIOXDvnDu61ARSY5pexZOxgBlonuAXoYET5RaYNYJ2v0Q9tqMxe
mailto:Meghan_Schultz@hboe.org
mailto:Cathleen_Emmons@hboe.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JGRquQSUnxAK3NQobnlElA~~/AAAAARA~/nQzX60ALQKZ2ScH4v4Cqxbd4GeC2-qPWbV6cutU0H_D97gT3Vr6CJBWGDMI5Um9GAyWcpcgTZSXR4RtVkN31SPQn2FFOniWlaF27zcph79W83zsk8QRyI3KugVWyBQCNsty24_AvphRBuuV0sIopAJCWqas43k0z_pILWZKbBwA65-30N7rqqn-qPQ55FxkLOhefEYoPSYgRRw7gy0NiWA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vH0hyXjNvO4ojTuxZpz4mA~~/AAAAARA~/1KzdMA784R51gHlvBST32yf-S_Sx1-67vAoRxLWujmXZPK3L5WrOpnB-sO5U8YnBbNbbwpqKhDUn57owe6SehrF3bwJNymJS6t2EyKyDY9x6MCm1QbZcpvB2s-xnj7JvHBZad-8k9-lU12y2qo6G8MDTWRR71TO5X8PUXL41i4ssa9KwKhq6oSFTeTDaXmvql3aPy-KAO3drUbMQJd64cA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GWUud3BqrC6XzHrQjfz2cA~~/AAAAARA~/BdBv4XFIbTvXrwx6m1ZvPVKxACOmf7SmC6ZPJWTvf_WBXrrM3PsDF0MfQF8Zo6rsToB2yV2S6khlTQUnzbxQqxGfY34FNz9lo_4Wvvkjcgs6I1DonPvTxRioUNEEcsWUjXZtVVea43LufQXLihS7FAkOqIs8ijzrQCVGf5iiKX4yY7bBzblf3R7Iuzou-_kkPHJosoEfNLjwbaK82JeDHA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BIaK5ujBin2AET2AtOpoSQ~~/AAAAARA~/TERXvL9bVflpsB0eRHloPo25t53ujvBvYm7HQfn1wQ1o2diLoX-kfninrsULQ2qX_diNKKrgOLydgNbZKFBurRLA7fUgcX_tbkiKT5c-HSseuDuyCcCGGVYR0WHX8FvgYeQCADv9swsYjo45aQAEY9yFNU11kOl1xHoefI6Gs4p3oxcmQcbUMpgJh8nin__b


Your 8th grade class group panoramic portrait is still available for purchase 
online for those of you that may have missed out on ordering on picture 
day.  Never again will you have a picture of you and your class members 
taken together...the memories will be yours to keep forever!  Don't miss 
out...order today by going to USAFoto.biz  

General School Reminders:  

• To sign out your student early for an appointment or early dismissal, 
you will need to scan your Driver’s License or state-issued ID using 
our School Safe ID kiosk in the main office, so please plan to bring 
your ID into the office with you when you arrive.   

  

• All visitors and volunteers to our school (during the school day) will 
also be required to check in at our School Safe ID kiosk in the main 
office using a driver’s license or state-issued ID. 

  

• Just a reminder that students are permitted to have phones at school, 
however, they are not to be used during class time.  Students are able 
to use them during their lunch period.  Thank you for helping us 
reinforce the expectations.  

  

• At this time, we will not be allowing extra students on the bus.  Only 
students assigned to the bus may ride. 

  

• Students are not permitted to get food deliveries from any 
restaurant or delivery service (Grub Hub, Door Dash, etc.) during 
their lunch periods.  Parents are permitted to drop off lunches for 
students in the main office.  

  

• For continued safety in the car line, please stay in your lane when 
picking up your child – do not pass any cars in front of you. There are 
too many vehicles in motion, as well as students walking, and we do 
not want any unsafe situations. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zxHGNit8aRICuSQfSCvZZg~~/AAAAARA~/aIdi6G3o_tpD5FKskj4Ba5_xHlZc3SShvq6DNzMbqAJrCfIcb7tViJCYq98L9p14XLAfy8yuMMdI2hCvd4d2C_5RkJR1s6yZ_DqiT8UvpJGKaRt0eziYYaKg4_ch6vAhNNKoqKPnD3Ge3QFvNh5QAxN8kHaPqyPTJ6rHT508A9wFLAaU7uhOV4Ek6zEx3-IiFsh4lWkHLO0bn41-Lm-r3By7mLVBA7Oigw7R2r5pdbE~


  

• To avoid spills and keep our building clean, we ask that students 
only have water in our academic spaces.  

  

• If your student has prescription medication that they will carry or 
store in the clinic, or if they need to carry a day’s worth of Over-the-
Counter medication with them, there are forms that will need to be 
completed.  You can access the forms on the district website under 
the medical forms at this 
link:  https://www.hilliardschools.org/news/forms/.   

  

  

Hayden Run Road 3.37 Bridge over Hayden Run 
Improvement Project  

Hayden Run Road will be closing for approximately 21 days 
beginning on Monday May 19, 2025 for improvements to the Hayden 
Run Road 3.37 bridge over Hayden Run.  Please see the link below for 
information from the Franklin County Engineer regarding the detour 
route. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15Jd0T8ZJiyg-vkYyCXn7__v1Eb-
ayUFd/view?usp=sharing 

  

  

 

Stay Connected with HCSD / Weaver 

Please continue to visit our district website regularly for the most up-to-
date school information:  https://www.hilliardschools.org. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/XsXr77O4m4RDiknapSu72w~~/AAAAARA~/HYToDQJYGt1c35SrFiUfChs3zsOgRJoH2k7nU-oajJ_8BKfjZ1jKSZkUafWjT71_gEELMWQlrSUj4940HJg1L4AadZg0gv745Sl_ex3__DpsW0EMUvxMoP-BzIvgr0Rf96LFCftQONzig5ThswVWi6zaXdsQtlx-mEEFWqHmsBQDl6InESfGJWOpHfmWode8qqxHUp9KETUA08eDCuJUdXO_rX3zd9YqHKhhnNZb301lsy0FlRzrZJIQOOov7VtVkU2hZGWYq88HV8lvWfWmxcmyu1aKf9iTNg54rvKh3yarjPspH0cMpye7VqOiHXT64NlkIfPdI8g-i-z_xnjxqcqZjw1mrgH6xcM7g_jwgKPStMr4_Ch-7D5Q6ymr5QGI
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dne4__noGsTBTdeGzmckUA~~/AAAAARA~/TERXvL9bVflpsB0eRHloPo25t53ujvBvYm7HQfn1wQ3QWiIt5cALP8qSWMdwUylMkT8nGx5SgAERmjf981hNt-erbbA6YiYZM6szimkuLBgDBATlguIB4d8eMfD-R-KqtMKaQLEMgcIkp3Zh8WdLGBi7iXALLek66b8mPWAHWmPGvvjvfzdPWv_Nx0rTYNuT
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dne4__noGsTBTdeGzmckUA~~/AAAAARA~/TERXvL9bVflpsB0eRHloPo25t53ujvBvYm7HQfn1wQ3QWiIt5cALP8qSWMdwUylMkT8nGx5SgAERmjf981hNt-erbbA6YiYZM6szimkuLBgDBATlguIB4d8eMfD-R-KqtMKaQLEMgcIkp3Zh8WdLGBi7iXALLek66b8mPWAHWmPGvvjvfzdPWv_Nx0rTYNuT
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/idDsvOb3E_hSo443lqzTrA~~/AAAAARA~/0nnrsVmqhCc9Ig3AZ0OQg5OUAVNNIkqfLUVbOBGKx6EhaANsOjdAmbcDG9mxUisFE_iaJpntxGQbVQAFblDWUqrc6cDqLhGxXFAoxVHARAy-o2kX7z2nzO3Iztc6Hk7V


• Current athletic information can be found online on the athletic 
website: https://www.hilliardschools.org/davidsonwildcats/. 

• Update Contact Information through parent Home Access– 
please update as changes occur during the school year.  Please visit 
our website to update your 
address:  https://www.hilliardschools.org/residency-update/ 

• To keep up with activities and events at Weaver, please check 
our Activity Calendar.  In addition, the weekly Weaver Wire will be 
posted on the Weaver website.    Follow Weaver Twitter feed 
at @wmscats, on Instagram: weavermscats and like us on Facebook. 

• Hilliard City School District — Like us on Facebook 
at www.facebook.com/HilliardSchools or follow the district Twitter 
feed at www.twitter.com/HilliardSchools 

Visit the Flyers Connections Page to find information on a variety of 
community resources. 

  

 

Weaver Concerts: 

  

• Tuesday, May 27, 7:00 PM – WMS Choir Spring Concert @ WMS 

  

 

Dates to Remember: 

Monday, May 26                          No School – Memorial Day 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/n-g2M8Ag2HbGr0YQexn65w~~/AAAAARA~/e4CKZ9HFZWDOj0bfT8Kue5lYmAhWW1oWTt__wKkmwbDkmpySu_oIdY5CAeKcvRwpAEkPhWuQteTU8HBMTa7eNVd2GWw8LLsCXnhVgDy5WvOPZnQGtgODxdMp_zXs3yoL8mRA91e55LnOG983DU2iJg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rhL8G4VS3LI2unwmLYoTaA~~/AAAAARA~/e4CKZ9HFZWDOj0bfT8Kue5lYmAhWW1oWTt__wKkmwbAoVuDmnrBK9MmCY_TZw_aG43V3MfKqUL6zc8i_6yy5enQfewjlLJ4e14ahu-L4ncu3szgaVZCL8eOpswWiMLT2QtDark4nAtlhyGB0lB8WoQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zhogrsZ055--NsUj1sS2Pw~~/AAAAARA~/WWa_0KktGqMMt1vl3ADtN-clbR7Pz74_AU_ME46LM0bNvYBiyccXhYLBGVbEEZyQdmYQWMgMAmTmO4xpVUAO925936dPuNS0h-UiqM2IIhhQEpT2-GOdczHTEAMLbXiMp1kuJkw1Ykuy7iuqDpAGteXweJ9g1zcrTwC0Ih55Stg~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bDHyEaULqzljqF-XRoyEOw~~/AAAAARA~/Ltn9JcqDKYlHCPEmHqdaMSlqOC8_2arSSetAgajgyXhEubjZUfDTlxgZJmDHMfddR8hdTTTDworrvXreqK03xfRNOip53kOXIma2Se7XO5rNrgBlY7zb8I2WwsJy5NuT66WeGnxOfopXn3HA4RrL24y43MluGeoxT1eQdc7he2Q~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Rp0543YIMlS6_VVNoF9IlQ~~/AAAAARA~/YhTVmC9mRMN4nQtZGbdWkeKVCn4v6EYVZm5E-OrF-8djaGN5pFt8Vwl7-9gQF931DaV6YcvhWSJETlL3E_SRVpHgvs7aiVU21D8Zswhf8_A4N_ilPswESjGgZN1EfdjI
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/U4NFZPf_MzsMtVYSnuYYAg~~/AAAAARA~/Uu3cMqODUY8UQysNcPtErB5WbhXcCXufiIxo46BzoFomVnQBbo5CZrpS6QAvrnkuEuVki5tpP1626IZKYt0deBtCGbSW2icfqoS6FWlIdFz1nJ9i7pkzRmuSOk1wJC-Z
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gOdFE21-fAaJgUhhX7C8Tw~~/AAAAARA~/p2VOV04q6jgdo8kUddY8cOff6LGTgWprStkxMuZXmdLZWr3IEr20WsF7s5HN8Q5qEp0tnolonI7ocp7c3CP1QHR6-nqTG5r-XUn6bhPU24wVmcv6O1A6-G-vzjodvWjEcjwqiuC1ueCHLZE2p3jarQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ruQPO7_1LkKQoVoC3qILsQ~~/AAAAARA~/YbD_1GjwdXbj4fdvsBKW2JJ4MA4qt7EAgGmgVlvymqWLbJEOymVzwHlrWTjD6l1QdevAdgwRohfqjeBizJZlhlQqE0Vpu-gqY6oiKt1eeBZuNQGnXtG1VktA9bT_KElv
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iJFe3Fg5zmRn6TLi_Oh4Nw~~/AAAAARA~/s7T6Vy9CdcRQjEFIOmFjDpX8LD-nNMBva3JmHpEp5MCitNE_UAb2AHf5hmV0oQpow-n79owLoozT2Q7yduW2KyNKomYnUFPZrSRd1TaQVsbN9_rWG4omMGSMdWfagTh7Uz0G6oMRG4ik1eQUpGxVlw~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/v9YefIt5RALcg1uWmREc1Q~~/AAAAARA~/sYdbhxXue5NSq5QnoEDnQhphTcPwJcp-Wv7Sn9CZ5A6Koz5IBrd8uQuMXqaE4Op4WpKHB9zbk3IrEn2czdm6WXjMNfWd3mjruskZRiMUmKT5wpkP2TV0BMdu_sklPJI-BMGxEltT-YVpzXGK3HB8vw~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/nfrRu6tPNISyd5BfSgTJvA~~/AAAAARA~/Yko0dRKl3ZBosqUSy1EkDt6OZnpjrEloNWZZES-Upwo_eXXya7vkHabBFQMtXyB7n5Q2gn6v4MbGv5d49wAfHT7Y5hg_jasSdazGoZqra8aNb9jPvq1PudWkiI9KQ42cw-RffC4qTWQNbTPBT3z3repQ_aTPlV23MfAr1g8TIqM~


Tuesday, May 27, 5:30-7 PM          Weaver Art Show 

Tuesday, May 27, 7:00 PM              WMS Choir Spring Concert @ WMS 

Wednesday, May 28, 6:30 PM        WMS Honors Night @ Davidson PAC 

Thursday, May 29                            iPad Return Day @ WMS 

Friday, May 30, 1:50 PM                 8th Grade Clap-out 

Friday, May 30                                Last Day of School / End of 4th Grading 
Period 

  
  

 


